
Dr. David I. Golovensky 

Bretu EL SYNAGOGUE 

New ROcHELLE, N. Y. 

RABBI'’S STUDY 

October 29, 1963 

Dear Colleague: 

I am sorry that you did not attend the 
first Plenary Session of the Commission on 
Synagogue Relations on October 22nd. 

I see by the records that you have not 
attended our meetings regularly for sometime. 
I would very much like to see you at our 
meetings and would like to hear from you as to 
the reasons why you have not been attending. 

Cordially, 

eedtal Le 
President = 

Commission on Synagogue Relations


